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Property 360 REOgram – Updates to Reports Dashboard  

June 6, 2024 

 

Effective May 18, 2024, users can now request reports from previous years in the Property 360™ REOgram application. This 

update includes the following:  

• All reports are available for download only.   

• The one-year date range restriction has been removed, which allows users to enter a custom date range to pull reporting 

from previous years.   

• Report downloads can be accessed from the Recent Report Results section. 

• Reports processed will be automatically deleted after seven (7) days and will no longer appear in the Recent Report 

Results section. 

Additional Resources 

• Visit the Property 360 landing page. 

• View the Property 360 REOgram Notification User Guide. 

• Contact Fannie Mae: npdc_reogram@fanniemae.com. 
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